PTJIKT 25/2016

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussalam to ASEAN presents its compliments o
the ASEAN Secretariat, and has the honour to refer to the Protocol on the Legal
Framework to Implement the ASEAN Single Window (hereinaftar referred to as the
“Protocol”) signed at Ha Noi, Viet Nam on 4 September 2015.

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussaiam to ASEAN has fuither the honour to
notify that, pursuant {o paragraph 1 of Article 25 of the Protocol, the Government of
Brunei Darussalam has completed its internal procedures for the entry into force of the
Protocol, and that the Protoco! will therefore enter into force for Brunei Darussalam after
all Member States have notified or deposit instrument of ratifications with the Secratary-
General of ASEAN upon completion of their internal procedurss.

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussalam to ASEAN has further the honour to
request that the ASEAN Secretariat kindly inform the other Parties to the Protocol of this
notification accordingly.

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussalam to ASEAN avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the ASEAN Secretary-General the assurances of its highest consideration
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